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North Pacific Fishery Management Council Ecosystem Committee 

Agenda – August 20, 2018 Teleconference 
 

The North Pacific Fishery Management Council’s Ecosystem Committed will meet on Monday, August 20 
2018 via teleconference from 11 AM to 1 PM. The teleconference number is 907-271-2896. Written 
comment will be accepted by emailing steve.maclean@noaa.gov by 12:00 PM on Friday, August 17 
2018.  
 
Bering Sea FEP public involvement section 

At the July 2018 ECO meeting, the committee identified a number of questions for the public 
involvement section of the BS FEP but did not have time to fully address them. The committee 
will review the public involvement section and questions and provide recommendations to the 
FEP Team. 

NOAA Fisheries Alaska EBFM Implementation Plan 

NOAA Fisheries finalized an EBFM Policy in May 2016. The EBFM Roadmap provides options for 
implementing each of the Guiding Principles as short-, mid-, and long-term actions. Comments 
on the Implementation Plan are due September 30, 2018. The ECO will draft comments for 
consideration by the Interim Chairman and Executive Director.  
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